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Schools, plumbing graduates 
benefit from new water innovation
Twenty Johannesburg schools are 
benefiting from an innovative new 
technology that is set to help them 
identify leaks and save water.

The Aquatrip is a new technology that 
was selected for testing by the Water 
Technologies Demonstration Programme 
(WADER) – a joint programme of 
the Department of Science and 
Technology (DST) and the Water 
Research Commission (WRC). WADER, 
in partnership with the South African 
Local Government Association (SALGA), 
put out a call for innovative water and 
sanitation technologies and solutions 
that will contribute to improving 
water conservation, efficient use, cost-
effectiveness and efficient management 
of water and waste in the municipal 
environment.

The AquaTrip device, which functions 
in a similar way to an electricity trip 
switch, identifies unknown leaks and 
plumbing failures, including, taps left 
running, leaking toilets and urinals, 
leaking or failed appliances, and 
cracked pipes or leaking fittings. The 
device also identifies and prevents all 
inadvertent or accidental over-use. For 
example, forgetting the hosepipe on 
when refilling the pool, not turning off 
the garden sprinkler, or having the hoze 
nozzle pop off in the sun.

According to WADER Manager, 
Dr Manjusha Sunil, the Aquatrip 
technology could assist the end 
consumer to manage their water in a 
sustainable manner. This will also assist 
municipalities in reducing their non-
revenue water. 

Johannesburg Water helped to identify 
20 schools where the technology is now 
being tested on a pilot scale. An exciting 
part of the initiative is the fact that six 
plumbing graduates from South West 
Gauteng College have been brought into 
the project and are now being trained on 
the installation of the device. They will 
be involved in the plumbing work at the 
various sites. 

Going forward, SALGA would continue 
collaborating with WADER to explore 
innovative technological solutions that 
are informed by science and practical 
application. Lastly, and more importantly 
SALGA pledges to act as an enabler and 
facilitator for technology demonstration 
sites. In a statement the association said 
it looked forward to a festival of ideas 
from all South Africans in taking the 
water sector to greater heights.  
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